
     LOUISVILLE, KY  SEPTEMBER 2018  M BROOKS EDITOR 

MESSAGE FROM YOUR MASTER 
JEAN-PIERRE JANSEN 
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OUR 2018 GROUP OF PAST MASTERS. 

Ingredients stuffing meatloaf
 1 package Stove Top stuffing any flavor

 1 cup hot water

 2 packets brown gravy mix divided use

 1.5 pounds ground beef

 1 cup cold water

 2 large eggs beaten

Instructions 
1. In a medium sized bowl add stuffing mix and 1 cup of hot water and let sit 5

minutes.

2. 

3.

In a separate bowl, mix 1 package of brown gravy mix with cold water.

Combine ground beef, mixed gravy and egg.

4. 

5.

After the stuffing has sat for 5 minutes and cooled, incorporate the stuffing
mix into the ground beef mixture.

6. 

7.

Grease a bundt pan with non stick spray and then press the ground beef
mixture into the pan.  Bake at 350 degrees for 45-55 minutes or until no longer
pink inside

Once baked, rest for 5 minutes while preparing the second package of gravy
and then invert onto a plate.

Serve with mashed potatoes and brown gravy in the center of the meatloaf.

WORSHIPFUL MASTER  PIERRE JANNSEN PRESENTING JOHN DRURY WITH 

HIS 50 YEAR GOLD PIN ON PAST MASTERS NIGHT. 
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NOTICE 
SHAWNEE LODGE HAS REFRESHMENTS  AT 6:30 P.M 

AND LODGE BEGINS PROMPTLY AT 7:30 P.M. 

ON MASTER MASON NIGHTS LODGE  STARTS 

AT 7:00 P.M AND REFRESHMENTS WILL BE HELD 

DURING THE FIRST TWO SECTIONS. 

OCT     STATED MEETING 
OCT     STATED MEETING 
NOV     6 FATHER SON FRIEND NIGHT 
NOV     20   CONSTUTIONAL QUIZ NIGHT 
DEC     4   STATED MEETING 
DEC     18  OFFICER NOMINATIONS/CHRISTMAS PARTY/YANKEE SWAP 
DEC 27 INSTALLATIONS  
JANUARY 1         STATED MEETING 
JANUARY   15    STATED MEETING 
FEBRUARY  5  GEORGE WASHINGTON NIGHT 
FEBRUARY 19  STATED MEETING 

MARCH 5  STATED MEETING 
MARCH 19  MEMORIAL SERVICE 
APRIL 2  STATED MEETING 
APRIL 16  STATED MEETING 
MAY 7   STATED MEETING 
MAY   21   STATED MEETING 
JUNE 4   LODGE COOKOUT 



Greetings from the East:

Brothers, by the time you receive this newsletter, we will be more than halfway 
through my year as Master.  We started the year out with a bang initiating three new 
Entered Apprentices, but things seem to have come to a halt.  Once again, anyone 
that wants to finish their proficiency, please join us at lodge on any Tuesday.  Our 
regular meeting nights are the first and third Tuesday, and we usually have practice 
on the second and fourth Tuesday.   Brothers, we would like you to become a Master 
Mason so you too can participate in all that we do!   

In February, we had a visit from George Washington, aka George Pennington, who 
gave a wonderful presentation about George Washington’s life.  On September 18, 
we 
had a great turnout to honor our Past Masters, the men who made our lodge what it 
is today!   The Grand Lodge Annual Meeting was held on October 15 and 16 at the 
Galt House.  Our Rite Worshipful Brother, Geary Laird was nominated and installed 
as Deputy Grand Master!  Upcoming events are the Veteran’s Celebration in Novem-
ber and in December, the distribution of the Christmas Fund for needy families, the 
election of officers and our annual Christmas party.   I invite you all to come and join 
the festivities!  

In August we presented Kenwood Elementary School with six bicycles for our Perfect 
Attendance Award.   School supplies were also donated at an approximate value of 
$350.  Thanks to all the Brothers that made this possible.  

My time as Master is quickly nearing the end and attendance is still at an all time 
low.   I would like to see more of the brothers that have not been to lodge in a long 
time.  Let’s fill the seats at Shawnee Lodge. 

Brothers we desperately need to update your contact information.  If your phone 
number or email has changed, please contact the secretary or myself.  You can con-

tact me by email at goinpostal63@icloud.com.   Thank you for your attention 
to this important matter! 

Fraternally Thine
Jean-Pierre Janssen
Master

FROM THE SECRETARY’S CORNER 
We have a great deal to proud of at Shawnee Lodge. What is missing most 

at Shawnee Lodge is YOU. We cannot successfully confer Degree Work and main-
tain our Lodge without the help of all ablebodied Brothers. Yes, this problem is not 
inherently a problem that only Shawnee Lodge faces but Lodges nationwide face. 
How do we as a fraternity keep members active, focused and having fun? I have nev-
er seen a lodge grow without first conferring degrees in a diligent manner. Without 
leaving an impression on that Candidate then then we will probably lose that mem-
ber. 

Our Lodge owns their building and with that ownership comes great respon-
sibility. We should continue to own our lodge hall but we need assistance from each 
and every member to maintain our beautiful building. We all need to step up and see 
what the new officers of 2019 need help with to make our Lodge successful. 

As our Treasurer, Geary F. Laird continues his journey in the Grand Lodge 
of Kentucky it is important to remember that with his honor comes honor to Shawnee 
Lodge. In the coming year Shawnee Lodge will continue to host dignitaries from 
around the Commonwealth of Kentucky and it is imperative that our members partic-
ipate. The door is open for all members and we will welcome you with open arms to 
your Lodge. We need to fill up to capacity OUR Lodge for many years to come and 
work to keep it not only one of the largest but one of the best lodges in our Common-
wealth. With everyone’s hard work Shawnee Lode will continue to shine its light for 
Masonry and the world. 

I would like to give a hardy thank you to several of the members who meet 
at Shawnee Lodge on Tuesday nights who practice their degree work. Pierre Janssen, 
David Brooks, Ron Hendrick, Charles Raymond, Fred Mathis and John Grider. 
These Brothers are working hard for our Lodge to make sure that first impression of 
that candidate is a good impression. Again, Brothers thank you for making sure our 
Lodge remains at a high level for our degree work. 

Everyone who has paid their dues for 2018, the officers of Shawnee appre-
ciate your timeliness and attention to this matter. I have plans not to be Secretary of 
Shawnee Lodge #830 in 2019. Hopefully when the new Secretary takes over in 2019 
all of you will have paid their dues for this period. Remember for every mailing that 
goes out we have to spend fifty cents for postage. We have sent out up to five notices 
for members being delinquent on their dues. My estimate is that over 240 notices 
have been sent out plus notification in the gentle reminders in the Shawnee Light. 
Please Brothers, send those checks in on time. 
This will probably be the last article I write for Shawnee Light. I wish to thank each 
of you for your support of me as Secretary. I am reminded about an incident I had as 
the Union President. I had an individual letting me know he didn’t think I was doing 
my job in diligent manner. I told him, “ if you don’t like the way I am doing this job, 
why don’t you do it?” He looked at me and said, “I wouldn’t have that job, I just 
want you to do it right!’ No truer words have ever been spoken. I also wished to do 
this job in a capable manner. It is a bear. I have great respect for the five Secretaries 
of Shawnee who served before me. Joe McConnell, Don Ennis, Scott Thornhill, Ron 
Skipper and Richard Laird. This job is a bear, to do it right you have to focus, have 
fortitude and always stay on top of things. I wish our incoming Secretary the very 
best and as always will remain a strong supporter of Shawnee Lodge. 
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